Dear Tenant –

In these challenging times our goal is to help you stay in your housing. If you cannot pay rent in April due to income loss, illness or other issues related to the Covid-19 virus, please reach out to us. We can work with you to delay payment of April rent until you receive the stimulus checks the federal government is sending each American, or until you start receiving unemployment checks.

It is important that you continue to pay rent. In turn, we can continue to pay our mortgages, taxes, insurance, employees and to be able to maintain the building. We are all in this together, and can get through it as we all do our part.

Communication is key. Please reach out to us so we can sign a written repayment agreement with you and assure you can keep your housing, we can pay our expense and we can all get through this together. 
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